
 

9901 IH-10 West Ste #800 San Antonio, TX 78239 
Phone: 210-341-1061      Fax: 210-341-1064 

October 22, 2020 

 

Subject: Delay of Paycheck Distribution 

 

Hello, 

I would like to apologize for the delay in your receiving your final paycheck and for any shortage in your 
previous check. The delay is because Magnum Opus Technologies, Inc. has filed for chapter 7 bankruptcy 
protection. As a result, I am no longer in charge of the company. All payments will be handled by a 
court-appointed administrator. You will be contacted by an attorney from Villa & White Attorneys at 
Law. They will provide information on when you will be paid. I realize this is an inconvenience to you and 
again, I offer my sincerest apologies. 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert T. Manigault 


